What a great month ahead, hopefully cooler weather and lots of signs of fall. Remember to keep those sweaters and jackets handy.

- The theme for the month is both "Fall" and "Being Thankful." We will be discussing all the things we are thankful for and how the world around us changes as the seasons do.
- Our Halloween in class celebrations were a hit! We saw lots of amazing costumes and the children enjoyed decorating cookies. We would also like to thank our parents who sent treats for our festivities. We appreciate all it!

**REMINDER:** If your child is sick, please keep him/her home until the symptoms have cleared.

- We are doing our best to keep the school clean and free from illness, but this will only work with your help! According to page 3 in your parent handbook; fever (100.4), diarrhea, conjunctivitis (pink-eye), ear infection, and any nasal discharge require your child to stay home. Thank you for your cooperation.
  - Please Mark your Calendars with these Important Dates

Sunday, November 1st: Daylight sayings ends, remember to set your clocks back. Fall back!

<u>Wednesday, November 11<sup>th</sup></u>: Veteran's Day-Southwood will observe this holiday. We'll see everyone on Thursday. We honor and thank our Veterans!

Friday, November 20th: T-Shirt Day! Everyone wear your Southwood t-shirt to school today.

<u>Tuesday, November 24<sup>th</sup>:</u> The children will dress as Pilgrims and/or Indians and enjoy a delicious slice of Apple or Pumpkin Pie for snack.

Wednesday-Friday, November 25<sup>th</sup>-27<sup>th</sup>: Happy Thanksgiving! Observed holiday, enjoy the

